
The New Mexico Health Insurance Exchange open
enrollment begins November 1, 2019 and runs until 
December 15, 2019. Visit www.bewellnm.com to apply 
or call Kristina at the Executive Office 505-424-7105.

Centennial Care Year Round Enrollment 
If your income is at or below 138% of the Federal 
Poverty Level (approximately $17,236 for a single 
person household or $35,535 for a family of four), you 
may be eligible. Visit www.yes.state.nm.usto apply.

Stay connected!

We want to be able to reach out and 
keep you informed of the changes 

happening at NMMIP! 

Please take a moment and make sure 
we have your correct address and 
phone number.You can call Benefit 

Management customer service at 
1-844-728-7896 or fax us your 
information at 1-620-793-1199.

 

Check our website for updates! 
www.NMMIP.org

News

Prescription coverage and your Medicare
Carve Out NMMIP plan

Effective January 1, 2018, the NMMIP Medicare
Carve Out became a State Pharmaceutical
Assistance Program (SPAP).

In order to receive prescription drug
coverage you must enroll in a Medicare

Part D plan.

You will need to pay the premium for your
Part D plan, however, once you enroll in a
Part D plan, NMMIP will cover the copays

for prescriptions covered under your Part D
plan's formulary.

If you would like to enroll in a Part D plan,
the Medicare Open Enrollment begins

October 15, 2019 and runs through
December 7, 2019.

To enroll in a Part D plan, you can visit
www.medicare.gov or if you would like

assistance with your coverage options, you
can contact the Executive Office. Call

Kristina at 1-866-622-4711.


